
From: carter
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Garbage on Concord
Date: Friday, August 6, 2021 4:22:18 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

This is your Garbage program at work. I suppose we will get charged for this also.
A pro bono lawyer is our next step to keep the city and Highland Garbage from collecting monies for
services NOT rendered.
Carter Turner
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Sent from my iPhone


